
Police and Crime Commissioner West Mercia, PO Box 487, Shrewsbury SY2 6WB 
T: 01743 264 690    E: bill.longmore@westmercia.pnn.police.uk    W: www.westmercia-pcc.gov.uk  9 

 
Cllr Brian Wilcox 
Chairman, West Mercia Police and Crime Panel 
c/o Legal and Democratic Services 
Worcestershire County Council 
County Hall 
Spetchley Road 
Worcester, WR5 2NP        August 2015  
 
 
 
Dear Brian, 
 
The Annual Report and the Police and Crime Plan for West Mercia 2013-2017 
 
Thank you for the Panel’s constructive consideration of both my annual report and the 
proposed variation to the police and crime plan at the panel meeting on the 21 July 
2015.   
 
I have received a copy of the formal minutes recording the Panels observations and 
comments on both documents and can confirm that I have addressed the query relating 
to the number of PCSOs (minute item 120, pages 7 and 8).  The discrepancy was 
caused by a typographical error which has been corrected in the published version. All 
other points raised at the meeting are being addressed. 
 
Please treat this letter as my formal response to the Police and Crime Panel 
representations on both the annual report and the plan. 
 
In addition, as requested in minute item 121 I also enclose a breakdown of the 
outcomes for the 55,000 crimes recorded within West Mercia during 2014/15. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
Bill Longmore 
Police and Crime Commissioner West Mercia 
 
cc   Suzanne O’Leary 
 

Bill Longmore 
Police and Crime Commissioner 
West Mercia 
    


